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FIS YEAR END 

GRADUATION 

CEREMONY 2024

Congratulations to the 
graduating classes of 
Furen International 
School on successfully 
completing their high 
school education, a 
significant milestone in 
their life journey. 

The graduation ceremony 
is scheduled to take place 
on October 12th. Let us 
celebrate this grand 
occasion together and 
wish our graduates the 
very best as they prepare 
for their A level-exams.
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FIS UPCOMING 

IELTS EXAM

This year, the IELTS 
paper-based tests are 
scheduled for September 
12th and 14th. We wish all 
our students the very best 
of luck and hope they 
achieve the necessary 
scores for university entry 
and graduation from FIS. 
The English Language 
team of David, Kila and 
Samie stand ready to help 
students in the lead up to 
the test. 

For further information 
on the IELTS exam, please 
contact the Student 
Services Office.
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UNIVERSITY FAIR 

AT FIS 28/9

On September 28, Furen 
International School is 
hosting its first of two 
rounds of university fairs. 
Participating universities 
include the National 
University of Singapore, 
Nanyang Technological 
University, King’s College 
London, Imperial College 
London, and Ritsumeikan 
University. 

Representatives from 
these esteemed 
institutions will share 
their latest admission 
information with our 
students, helping them 
make more informed 
decisions about their 
universities of choice. 

To gain a better 
understanding of their 
universities of interest, 
students are advised to 
research each institution 
beforehand and prepare 
questions to address any 
concerns or doubts they 
may have.
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HIGHLIGHTS OF  AUGUST

NEW UPDATES  OF THE MONTH

Check out what is NEW 
during these months!
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CHEMISTRY LAB ACTIVITY: 
PIGMENT EXTRACTION

Recently, the foundation class students at 
Furen International School (FIS) participated 
in a hands-on Chemistry lab activity focused 
on Pigment Extraction. 

The day began with an energizing morning 
workout as students ventured outdoors to 
collect flowers and plant specimens from the 
areas surrounding the school. After 
gathering their samples, students returned 
to the lab, where teachers guided them 
through the scientific principles behind plant 
pigments. 

They learned about the chemical processes 
responsible for the vibrant colours in plants 
and explored the methods used to extract 
these pigments in a controlled lab 
environment. The experiment was a success, 
enhancing their understanding and fostering 
a deeper appreciation of the connection 
between chemistry and nature.

#AtFIS

GAO JIEYI RETURNS TO FIS: 

SHARING KEY LESSONS 

BEYOND THE CLASSROOM

#AtFIS

On August 27th, Gao Jieyi, an NUS 
graduate and distinguished alumna of 
FIS, returned to FIS and hosted a talk at 
FIS’ Blackbox. She shared her career 
journey and personal life experiences 
with her juniors, emphasizing the 
critical lessons often overlooked in 
school. The students who attended had 
a fruitful and meaningful exchange with 
Gao Jieyi.

“Always do your best. 
What you plant now, you will harvest later.

- Og Mandino

FIS NATIONAL DAY CELEBRATION

To commemorate Singapore’s National Day, 
Furen International School hosted a 
celebration ceremony on August 8th, the eve 
of the holiday, welcoming two public welfare 
organizations — Beyond Social Services and 
Helping Joy. They participated in reciting the 
national pledge in all four official languages: 
English, Chinese, Malay, and Tamil. 

The ceremony also featured a charity sale 
organized by Beyond Social Services, giving 
students and staff at FIS the opportunity to 
support a meaningful cause. 

#AtFIS

#AtFIS

MR. BERNARD GOH’S TALK ON 

CROSS-CULTURAL COMMUNICATION

On August 30th, Mr. Bernard Goh gave 
an insightful talk titled "Communicating 
Across Cultures: How Should You 
Address Asians," focusing on the 
importance of addressing people 
correctly in cross-cultural 
communication to enhance respectful 
interactions and prevent 
misunderstandings. 

The talk aimed to provide students with a 
deeper understanding of the cultural 
nuances in how people expect to be 
addressed across different Asian 
countries. The lessons learnt will help 
our students to communicate effectively 
in diverse cultural settings.

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR 
FIS ARGENTINA CHINESE STUDENTS 
SANTIAGO LEANDRO LIN & 
ELIZABETH WEI FOR RECEIVING 
ADMISSION OFFERS FROM 

CHINA’S TOP UNIVERSITIES

Santiago has received offers from Peking 
University (QS 14), Fudan University (QS 39), 
and Shanghai Jiao Tong University (QS 45). 

Meanwhile, Elizabeth has been accepted to 
Shanghai Jiao Tong University and awarded 
a third-class undergraduate scholarship. 

We are incredibly proud of their 
accomplishments and look forward to 
their future successes.

#FISOffers

CONGRATULATIONS TO 
XIAO BOWEN FOR RECEIVING 
ADMISSION OFFERS FROM 
FOUR UNIVERSITIES RANKED 

IN THE QS TOP 50 FOR 2025

Xiao Bowen has been accepted to 
University College London (QS 9), 
the University of Melbourne (QS 13),
the University of Toronto (QS 25), and 
the University of Manchester (QS 34). 

His outstanding performance has opened 
numerous opportunities for him, 
reflecting his dedication and academic 
excellence. We are proud of his 
achievements and excited to see where 
his future studies will take him.

#FISOffers


